
 

Activity News  

ICT Mahidol welcomed a delegate from NAIST, Japan on the occasion of his 

visit for research collaboration 

 

On 14 February 2023 – Dr. Pattanasak Mongkolwat, Dean of the Faculty of Information 

and Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), welcomed Assistant 

Professor Dr. Raula Gaikovina Kula from NARA Institute of Science and Technology (NAIST), 

Japan, on the occasion of his visit for research collaboration. In addition, Dr. Chaiyong 

Ragkhitwetsagul, and Dr. Morakot Choetkiertikul, ICT Mahidol instructors and instructors of 

Software Engineering and Business Analytics Research Clusters (SEBA), discussed future 

research collaboration on Software Engineering with the delegate at the Faculty of ICT, 

Mahidol University, Salaya. 
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